Treasurer’s Report — July 2022
Bank statement is not available for July since the meeting is so early in the month.
Since Jennie is out of town, have not entered her time for July.

There was not much activity in July — received the $3,000 for the grant that Betty had applied for and a
$20 donation. Expenses were for the recurring monthly expenses as well as some postage and printing
for GNFS.

Cash balance:
7/31/2022 $36,244.27
7/31/2021 $39,185.91

7/31/2020 $21,977.98



